
HB 1547 -- ENERGY BENCHMARK TRANSPARENCY ACT

SPONSOR: McNeil

This bill creates the Energy Benchmark Transparency Act. Beginning
September 1, 2016, the owner of every public building in the sate
must use the Energy Star Portfolio Manager to measure and track,
including establishing benchmarks, the energy and water consumption
of each permanent public building for which an Energy Star rating
system exists. The data must be reported to the Department of
Economic Development's Division of Energy annually.


